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TOP CLEAN

HEAVY-DUTY INSTITUTIONAL STRENGTH

CLEANER - DISINFECTANT - DEODORIZER

FUNGICIDE - VIRUCIDE

AN INLAND ALCARE PRODUCT

GUARANTEE:

Octyl Decyl Dimethyl Ammonium Chloride.......... 0.950
Dioctyl Dimethyl Ammonium Chloride.............. 0.475
Didecyl Dimethyl Ammonium Chloride.............. 0.475

REGISTRATION NO. 16146 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

4.55 litre    22.75 litre

MANUFACTURED BY
INLAND ALCARE

10218 - 111 STREET
EDMONTON, ALBERTA  T5J 1K9

INLAND/ALCARE TOP CLEAN is a Heavy-Duty Industrial Strength
Cleaner formulated to provide maximum cleaning efficiency as it
disinfects.  It is especially designed for schools, institutions,
and industry.  A single application removes dirt and grime,
disinfects, and is virucidal.  When used as directed, the hard
surface disinfecting action of TOP CLEAN will reduce the hazard
of crossinfection.

When used as directed, TOP CLEAN will deodorize toilet areas,
behind and under sinks and counters, garbage cans and garbage
storage areas, and places where bacteria growth can cause mal



odors.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  May cause
eye damage or skin irritation.  Do not get concentrate in eyes or
on skin.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, GET
MEDICAL ATTENTION.  If swallowed, drink milk, egg whites, gelatin
solution, or if these are not available, drink large quantities
of water.  GET MEDICAL ATTENTION.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

USE DIRECTIONS

Add 1 part to 40 parts water.  Apply TOP CLEAN to walls, floors,
and other hard surfaces such as tables, chairs, and bed frames
with a cloth or mop.

At 1 part Top Clean to 40 parts water use-level, TOP CLEAN is
effective against Staphylococcus aureus, Salmonella choleraesuis,
and Escherichia coli.  Germicidal performance against these
organisms has been confirmed by the AOAC Use-Dilution Test.

NOTE: This product is not effective at the above recommended
use-level of four ounces per gallon against Pseudomonas
aeruginosa.

* At 1 part Top Clean to 40 parts water use-level, TOP CLEAN is
virucidal against Herpes Simplex (a member of the virus family
that causes infectious mononucleosis), Vaccinia (representative
of the pox viruses), and Influenza A2 (the Hong Kong flu Virus),
on inanimate environmental surfaces.

At 1 part Top Clean to 22 parts water use-level, TOP CLEAN is
effective against Trichophyton interdigitale.  Fungicidal
performance was determined by using the AOAC Fungicidal Test.

Rinse empty container with water before discarding it.

PART OF THE TOP CLEANING SYSTEM
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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